
Date: 12/10/2024

To,
The Principal,
Affiliated
Colleges, Pune.

Sub: Team Selection Inter Zonal Hockey (Women) tournament 2024-2025

Respected Sir/Madam,
We are happy to inform you that the names of the following players from your colleges
have been recommended by the selection committee for the Inter Zonal tournament from
the recently held Pune City Intercollegiate Hockey (Women) tournament.

Sr.No Player Name College Name

1 Shaina Mulani Modern Shivajinagar

2 Shaikh Afreen Modern Shivajinagar

3 Diksha Shinde Modern Shivajinagar

4 Sanjava Khetawat Modern Shivajinagar

5 Akansha Sudrik Modern Shivajinagar

6 Pushpa Rathod SPC

7 Dikshita Vazayil AIC

8 Muskan Upadhya K.P.D.C

9 Archa Sasidharan MMCC

10 Arya Kokate Cummins

11 Shraddha Magar Cummins

12 Asmita Chavan Arihant College

13 Rajbharat Yashashree Arihant College

14 Vedanti Ladekar F.C

15 Shravani Ingale F.C

16 Gayatri Barve F.C



The schedule of Inter Zonal Tournament is as follows:
1 Reporting Venue: Major Dhyan Chand Stadium, Nehru Nagar, Pune

2 Contact Details: Dr.Sachin Kamble - 8983878673

3 Reporting Date &
Time:

Wednesday, 16th October 2024
Time- 11:0 am

4 Tournament Venue: Major Dhyan Chand Stadium, Nehru Nagar, Pune

Tournament Date: 16th October 2024

Instructions:
1. Only the selected players, excluding reserves, should report for the event.
2. Players must bring their college ID for the academic year 2024-2025 and the ID certified by

Savitribai Phule Pune University, which is generated during the online form submission,
signed and stamped by the principal.

3. If any player is unavailable for the tournament, it is mandatory to inform the Secretary in
person or via phone as soon as possible.

4. The responsibility for travel to and from the Inter-Zone Tournament lies with the respective
colleges and players.

5. Competitors selected for the Inter-Zone Tournament must stay at the accommodation
arranged by the organizers.

6. It is the responsibility of each college to ensure that their players reach the tournament venue
on time.

Yours faithfully,

Dr. Gurunath Pawar

Secretary


